
All schedules provided are weather permitting.  The rotation will shift days but remain in the 
same order.  All questions, concerns, and work requests related to landscaping and irrigation 
must be submitted through the NABR Network website. Ross Broadway, Account Manager, 

and Brian Lowe, Branch Manager, will review and respond accordingly. 

Residents are reminded to reference the Landscape Service Guide on scope of service.  

Weekly Update: May 9, 2022

Maintenance: 

o This week we will be edging the Beds.
o We completed 90% of the mow for the community by this past Friday,

May 6.   The rest was finished on this past Saturday.

Pine Straw: 

o We will be following the pine straw application in the order that it was
laid to spray out any weeds that have sprout ed back up. The weeds
will take about a week to die off.

 Turf Retreatment:
o I have been monitoring the community for effective treatment. Some

areas are requiring a retreatment and I will give the effect areas a 24-
hour notice before the retreatment. The retreatment is being scheduled
out for late this week. We will have signage down to show that an area
has been treated. Please, keep you pets off those areas for 24 hrs.

o Lacewing bugs – I have found these bugs on a few homeowners
Azaleas. These are not isolated to one section of the community. They
can be found on the underside of leaves, and they cause the leaves to
brown out and develop holes. Lacewings are easy to treat with an
insecticide like Seven Dust. Above are a couple of products that help
in control of Lacewings:

o As with all chemicals: Please read the labels before use!

Pest Update: 




